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April 10, 2020 
 
 
Thomas Olson 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 91582 
411A Highland Ave 
Somerville, MA 02144-2516 
 
Re: Public Records Act Request  
 
Dear Mr. Olsen: 
 
This letter is in response to your California Public Records Act request dated April 10, 2020, 
seeking records related to the numbers of children referred to child-find, evaluated for 
disability(s), determined to disability(s), and/or served. Your request is currently being reviewed 
and the appropriate departments have been contacted to determine if disclosable records relevant 
to your request exist.      
 
As required under California Government Code section 6253, the District will make a 
determination within 10 days as to whether or not a request is seeking records that are publicly 
disclosable and, if so, to provide the estimated date that the records will be made available.  
There is no requirement for a public agency to actually supply the records within 10 days of 
receiving a request, unless the requested records are readily available.  Still, the District prides 
itself on always providing all publicly disclosable records in as timely a manner as possible. 
 
I am the assigned paralegal on this matter.  Should you have any questions, please contact the 
Office of the General Counsel at (213) 241-7600 and reference the following OGC Control 
number: # 0055676. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rameses Arias 
 
Rameses Arias 
Paralegal 


